(802) 785-2922

Notice of Thetford Selectboard Vacancy

The Thetford Selectboard is hereby posting Notice of a vacancy on the Selectboard, and will be taking Letters of Interest for appointment to that vacancy. This will be an appointment until the close of the 2019 Town Meeting voting, on Tuesday, March 5, 2019, at which point that seat will be open for election for a full two-year term.

Letters of Interest can be dropped off at Town Hall, mailed to the Town of Thetford, PO Box 126, Thetford Center, VT 05075, Attn: Selectboard, or e-mailed to, selectboard@thetfordvermont.us

Respectfully,

Thetford Selectboard